

BILL NITTLER BOX 824 MANCO, CO 81328

DEAR MR. NITTLER:

I AM WRITING THIS LETTER TO YOU TO CONFIRM THAT WE DID RECEIVE YOUR VERIFICATION OF RECEPTION OF OUR STATION AND THAT WE APPRECIATE THE INTEREST YOU HAVE ON RADIO STATIONS.

WE ARE ALSO VERY HAPPY THAT A SMALL STATION LIKE OURS CAN BE HEARD SO FAR AWAY AND THAT SOMEONE TOOK THE TIME TO ACTUALLY LISTEN TO OUR PROGRAMMING AND RIGHT US BACK.

I WOULD LIKE TO TELL YOU A LITTLE ABOUT OUR STATION.

- **WE ARE A SMALL STATION WITH ONLY 12 EMPLOYEES.
- **WE ARE A DAYTIME ONLY STATION WITH 10,000 WATTS OF POWER AND DIRECTIONAL.
- **OUR TRANSMITTER IS LOCATED IN REDLANDS, CA

I WOULD LIKE TO TELL YOU MORE ABOUT OUR STATION BUT

I AM SO BUSY THAT I REALLY DON'T HAVE ENOUGH TIME SO THATS WHY IN

APPRECIATION OF WHAT YOU DO I AM GOING TO SEND YOU A COMPLETE

KHPY PAMPHLET COMPLETE WITH STICKERS AND INFORMATION ON OUR STATION.

KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK AND GOOD LUCK IN ALL YOUR ENDEAVORS.

RUBEN I CHAVEZ

VICE PRESIDENT KHPY HISPANIC RADIO